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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Procurement transformation is a principal area of focus for the Queensland Government’s renewal program. 
2. The Queensland Government is strengthening its centre-led procurement model, and adopting a whole-of-Government approach to procurement based on collaboration, rather than the current agency-centric approach.
3. The Queensland Procurement Policy is principles-based, and provides the framework to facilitate the achievement of savings and benefits of between $663 to $1303 million over five years. 
4. As well as driving savings and benefits, the Queensland Procurement Policy reduces red tape and administrative burden, strives for procurement excellence, and presents Government as an attractive customer which is easy to do business with.  
5. Extensive consultation was undertaken with agencies, as well as industry and union peak bodies, in the development of the Queensland Procurement Policy.
6. Cabinet approved the Queensland Procurement Policy, with the Policy to take effect immediately with agencies having a transitional period ending 31 August 2013 to fully implement the revised Policy. 
7. Attachments
· Queensland Procurement Policy
